
 

 

Welcome everyone!  

We hope you all had great summer holidays and are now enjoying the new term. A special welcome to all the 

new families, and the Early Years children just starting their school journey. 

Your PTFA committee for this year includes some of the following people: 

Chair: Laura Turner 

Vice-chair: Jane Lake 

Treasurer: Sophie Mellor 

Secretary: Marianne Locatori and Annie Reay 

Please feel free to get in touch with us via the school office, via our email Hydeparkinfants.ptfa@gmail.com or 

on our Facebook page, Hyde Park Infants PTFA. Our blackboard and noticeboard in the playground has up-to-

date notices displayed and of course you can always catch us for a chat in the playground. 

Free Money! 
 

 

 

We have been looking at easy ways of raising more money for our school. One of these is match-funding, a 

scheme whereby employers provide funding for organisations such as the PTFA through their employees. 

Does your workplace provide match-funding for schools? 

Another way is through sponsorship or donations. Running a 5k, or taking part in a personal challenge? Why 

not raise some much needed funds for HPI while you’re at it? 
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Term Events 

Roald Dahl disco – Friday 21st October 

Early Years: 4pm-4.40pm 

Year 1: 5pm-5.40pm 

Year 2: 6pm-7pm 

Tickets are £2 and you should have your letter with you by now. Tickets will also be sold in the playground on Monday 

17th & Tuesday 18th October. After this date, you will NOT be able to buy tickets. Please note there will not be any 

physical tickets for the event, but your child’s name will be added to the list on the door. 

Wine and Wisdom – Friday 11th November @ 7.30pm  
 

The legendary Wine and Wisdom evening is back with our unforgettable Quiz Master Simon. You 

can arrange your own team or just turn up and join in. You can buy your tickets in advance (a 

letter will go out shortly), or on the night. 

Bag2School – w/c 5th December 
 

The Bag2School collection will be during the week commencing 5th December so please sort out any 

unwanted clothes and bring them in to school. Bags will be sent home in book bags nearer the time. 

Christmas Fayre – Friday 25th November  
This is one of our biggest fund raising events – please put the date in your diaries and come along and 

have some festive fun. 

 

If you need to get in touch email us at hydeparkinfants.ptfa@gmail.com or call Laura 07793 060619 

Cut-out-and-keep Term events lists 

 

Wednesday 19th October @7.30pm PTFA meeting – check noticeboard for venue 

Friday 21st October after school Roald Dahl Disco 

Friday 11th November @ 7.30pm Wine & Wisdom 

Thursday 17th November @ 9.15am PTFA meeting – Sage Café 

W/c 5th December Bags2School collection 

Fri 25th November after school Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 8th December @ 7.30pm PTFA meeting & Christmas Drinks 
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